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Sean D. Haines         
Superintendent of Schools       
 
August 31, 2023 

 

Dear Morrisville School Community, 

 

I hope this letter finds you in high spirits, having enjoyed a fun-filled yet restful summer and 

overflowing with eagerness in anticipation of the start of the 2023-2024 school year! As we 

launch a new school year, I want to extend a warm welcome back to our students, staff, and 

school community. 

 

This summer, our staff has been bustling getting ready for the new school year, preparing 

buildings and classrooms, revising schedules, updating programming, and collaborating across 

the District on our goal of continuous improvement in support of our students.  As our students 

and families return to school, you will see familiar faces in new spaces as well as new faces in a 

variety of spaces as we have welcomed several new members to our Morrisville team.  A focus 

of ours this year is continuous improvement in support of student outcomes and opportunities, 

and we are excited to begin this year’s journey with all of you.  

 

Please check our District website, www.mv.org, for our most recent back-to-school information 

and regular updates. Additionally, I wanted to highlight this year’s Back to School Night 

information below, as these evenings are tremendous opportunities to meet your child(ren)’s 

teachers and learn about programming. 

 

Back to School Night Information 

● Grandview Elementary School: Thursday, September 14, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

● Morrisville Intermediate School: Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

● Morrisville Middle/Senior High School: Thursday, September 28, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

I cannot wait to see our K-12 students and their bright smiles on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, 

and look forward to the remarkable things they will accomplish in the 2023-2024 school year. I 

wish everyone an excellent year of learning and a healthy and safe Labor Day holiday. 

 

Welcome back! 

 
Sean D. Haines 

Superintendent of Schools 
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